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Summer Weather 
Now that the weather is beginning to change, 
could you please ensure that your child has 
suncream and sunhats at nursery for their pro­
tection. Suncreams should be a minimum of 
factor 25. As a lot of your child's experiences 
and learning takes part outdoors it is essential 
that we protect them against the elements. Chil­
dren who do not provide suncream will not be 
allowed outdoors in the warm sunny weather 
and will therefore miss out on a lot of fun and 
activities. Also please provide a cardigan or 
jumper incase it suddenly gets cold. 

Barnardo's Toddle 
It's coming up to that time of year again where 
we have a Sponsored toddle in aid of Barnardo's 
Charity. The Theme this year is Nursery 
Rhymes and Fairytales. The toddle will take part 
here at The Nursery on Wednesday June 12th 
weather permitting. Children can dress as their 
favourite nursery character for the day if you 
wish. Sponsor forms will be sent out nearer the 
time. 
Reminder 
Could parents please refrain from allowing your 
children to bring toys, sweets and money into 
nursery as we cannot be held responsible for any 
loss, or damage. Also it is very upsetting for the 
child if their toy is broken by someone, and 
causes arguments if another child wants what is 
theirs. 

Spare Clothing 
Could parents please ensure that their child 
brings a bag with a set of spare clothing to nurs­
ery daily, or if you prefer leave a bag on their 
peg with appropriate clothing for the time of 
year in. Children who are toilet training will 
particularly need plenty of spare knickers and 
underpants. 
Junk Modelling 

Thank you for your help in keeping us supplied 
with empty box's etc. for the children's box mod­
eling, but we are running low again. So if you 
have any empty boxes of any sizes, plastic 
cartons/bottles, large buttons, string, wool, mate­
rial, shiny paper, they would be most appreci­
ated. Thank you. 

Gaining entry to Nursery 
When dropping off or collecting your children 
could you please be patient when waiting for the 
door to be answered as the girls may be busy 
with the children and unable to leave them 
straight away. Thank you. 

Free childcare for 2yr olds 
As from September we will be eligible to provide 
15 hours free childcare per week during term 
time or 11 hours per week over 50 weeks of the 
year, if parents/families meet certain criteria. If 
the criteria laid down by government is met then 
your child would be eligible for free childcare 
the term after their 2nd birthday. Further in­
formation can be gained from The Childcare 
Places Team on 03000 268913/ 
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